
 
 

Thank you for your support. Stay safe. The Reception Team   
Summer - minibeasts 

 

 

 Monday 8th June 2020 
      This week we will: 

- read a variety of books to children, such as stories ‘The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar’(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY)  and 
‘The Cautious Caterpillar’ (ebook), to develop our understanding of 
stories, such as sequencing events, answering a variety of questions 

-  learn about the life cycle of the butterfly, looking at their features, 
similarities and differences, and also their habitats 

- continue to learn about letters and sounds: blending and segmenting 
sounds to read and write, using phases 1, 2 and 3 activities 

- continue to practise handwriting skills; writing words, captions or 
sentences 

- continue learn to use language to describe adding and taking away, 
doubling and halving groups of objects and other problem-solving 
activities, such as sequencing numbers  

- record mathematical problems using numbers and symbols 
- continue to learn about time – days of the week 
- learn about how to look after bodies, such as self-care: hygiene and 

social distancing 
 

Please could you: 
Read and share storybooks with your child. 
Practise reading letters, words and sentences 
Practice  mark making and handwriting skills – such as using paints, crayons, 
pencils 
Use objects and toys at home to count and solve number problems  
Look at minibeasts in their habitats, such as in your garden 
 
Use websites, such as Oxford Owl, Phonics Play, Monster Phonics, Espresso – 
please see list previously given by school 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY

